
2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Mr Paul de Spa, a post graduate student with the Lincoln University Transport Studies Group, will be giving a 

short presentation on a cycleway proposal linking Christchurch, Lincoln and Little River.  Attached is a copy of 
the first meeting of the Working Group which has been formed to investigate the need and feasibility of a 
dedicated cycle route between Christchurch, Lincoln and Little River. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


